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Upcoming Events… 

 

Thursday 22nd July 

• Apple Tree Class Treat 

• Y6 Leavers Trip 

 

Friday 23rd July 

• School closes for Summer  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day Update 

Due to several school staff being required to isolate, regrettably 

we will be unable to hold the sports day we had hoped on 

Wednesday and Thursday next week, and family members will 

now not be able to attend. Whilst we know that you, as parents 

will be disappointed, we will hold some kind of special sports 

event for each class. 

All children can come to school in their PE Kit for the day, and 

should bring a bottle of water, sunhat and sun cream. 

Thank you for your understanding 
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